
From: Cassandra Bassett  

Sent: Friday, October 27, 2023 11:50 AM 

To: Timothy Peterson 

Cc: northinfo 

Subject: rogers cell tower on Hornby Island 

 

Herewith, please be advised that I oppose the proposed cell tower on Hornby Island.   

These towers are proven to be detrimental to the health of wildlife and children. 

We don't need it. 

 

Cassandra Bassett 

47 year resident of Hornby Island 


